
EDINBORO LEGION POOL NEWSLETTER  
 
The Edinboro Legion Pool will open on the last day of the GM school year, Friday, June 6th at 12 PM.  

Rates for 2025 
Daily Pass – $10.00 / person 
 
The increase in the daily rate is due to the increase 
in liability insurance. 
 
Seasonal Membership 

• Senior Membership: $95  
• Individual Membership: $110 
• Family of Two: $205.00 
• Family of Three: $300.00 
• Family of Four: $360 ($70 for each 
additional family member) 
• Children 2 and under are free 

 
Childcare providers can be included on your 
application as a family member. 
 
Persons not listed on your membership application 
are not permitted to use your membership to gain 
access to the pool.  
 
10% discounts for: 

Memberships purchased prior to May 1, 2025 
or 

      American Legion members  
 
Membership applications are available on our 
website and Facebook page. Mail the application 
along with your check or credit card information 
to the address listed on the application or bring 
your application and payment to the pool on: 
 April 27th 1:00 – 3:00 PM 
 April 30st 5:30 – 7:30 PM 
We accept cash, check or credit card. 
 
Pick up your membership card on your first visit 
to the pool.   
 
Senior Citizens – if you have a Medicare 
Advantage plan, check with your provider to see if 
your pool membership is reimbursable 
 
Pool Hours: 
12 – 6 PM - Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri, Sat, Sun  
12 – 8 PM - Wed  
 
 

Volunteers Needed 
The Legion Pool is operated by volunteers 
from the American Legion Post 439 and, 
the surrounding communities.  Our only 
paid members are our lifeguards. If you can 
volunteer, call us at (814) 734-3014.  Some 
of the tasks we need assistance with 
include: 

• Cleaning and painting the pool 
• Assembling the tents and chairs 
• Setting up the Café’ and kitchen 

 
We also, need volunteers during the season 
to help in the Café’ and cook. 
 
Thank you to the GM National Honor 
Society, and the GM football and wrestling 
teams for their assistance in opening and 
closing the pool.   
 
Grants 
Grants from the Erie County Gaming and 
Revenue Authority (ECGRA), PA 
Department of Community and Economic 
Develop (DCED) Greenways, Trails and 
Recreation and the Gillespie Foundation 
will aid as we upgrade our facilities, to 
include: 

• Replacing the roof on the 
bathhouse 

• Replacing the pool pump 
• Replacing broken lounge chairs 
• Replacing the Hot water heater for 

the bathhouse 
 
Matching Funds Donors  

• Cunningham Chrysler  
• Charlie’s Pub and Eatery 
• Erie Gives Donors 

 
Follow us online at: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/8526223
65661753/ 
http://www.edinboroamericanlegion.org/po
ol.php 


